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Monica Hawkins

From: Pauline Rochefort <paulinerochefort17@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2019 7:41 AM
To: Monica Hawkins
Subject: Fwd: Message from John Yakabuski, Minister of Natural Resources and Forestry

Council correspondence  

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "MIN Feedback (MNRF)" <minister.mnrf@ontario.ca> 
Date: December 2, 2019 at 3:24:37 PM EST 
To: "paulinerochefort17@gmail.com" <paulinerochefort17@gmail.com> 
Subject: Message from John Yakabuski, Minister of Natural Resources and 
Forestry 

  
Ministry of Natural 
Resources and Forestry 
  
Office of the Minister 
  
Room 6630, Whitney Block 
99 Wellesley Street West 
Toronto ON  M7A 1W3 
Tel: 416-314-2301 
  

  Ministère des Richesses 
naturelles et des Forêts 
  
Bureau du ministre 
  
Édifice Whitney, bureau 6630 
99, rue Wellesley Ouest 
Toronto (Ontario)  M7A 1W3 
Tél.: 416-314-2301 
  

      

 

  
December 2, 2019 
  
Her Worship Pauline Rochefort 
Mayor 
Municipality East Ferris 
paulinerochefort17@gmail.com 
  
Dear Mayor Rochefort: 
  
Our government recognizes that a strong forest sector is essential to building a future 
with a better quality of life for the people of Ontario, and especially for those in 
Indigenous, northern and rural communities.  
  
I am pleased to advise you that the Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry has 
developed a draft strategy for Ontario’s forest sector, based on early feedback gathered 
from municipal and industry stakeholders, and Indigenous communities.  
  
The draft strategy is supported by four pillars: promoting stewardship and sustainability; 
putting more wood to work; improving our cost competitiveness; and fostering 
innovation, markets and talent. I encourage you to participate in upcoming consultation 
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sessions, which will be organized in the coming weeks. My ministry’s staff will be 
providing details on these sessions soon. 
  
The draft forest sector strategy also proposes to establish an advisory committee to 
provide advice and oversight on implementing the strategy’s action items. Advisory 
committee members would be selected from various stakeholder groups, including 
municipalities.  
  
I invite you to review the proposed forest sector strategy on the Environmental Registry 
and look forward to your feedback. The strategy will be available for public comment 
starting on December 4, 2019.  
  
Working together, I am confident we can make Ontario’s forest sector more vibrant and 
dynamic than ever before.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Original signed by Minister 
  
John Yakabuski 
Minister of Natural Resources and Forestry  


